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ANNOUNCEMENT  
 
FOR : HEADS OF CONSTITUTIONAL BODIES, DEPARTMENTS, 

BUREAUS AND AGENCIES OF THE NATIONAL GOVERNMENT, 
LOCAL GOVERNMENT UNITS, GOVERNMENT-OWNED OR 
CONTROLLED CORPORATIONS WITH ORIGINAL CHARTERS, 
AND STATE UNIVERSITIES AND COLLEGES 

 
SUBJECT : 2022-2023 Fulbright Foreign Student Program (for Filipinos) 
 
The Philippine-American Educational Foundation, also known as Fulbright Philippines, 
a bi-national commission which administers the Fulbright Program, is pleased to 
announce that the Fulbright Foreign Student Program (for Filipinos) for academic year 
2022-2023 is now open for applications.  
 
The Fulbright Foreign Student Program (for Filipinos) is a scholarship opportunity for 
Filipinos to study at the graduate level (master’s or doctoral studies) or pursue non-
degree doctoral dissertation research in the United States. The grant provides for 
tuition and fees, settling-in-allowance, monthly maintenance allowance, books and 
supplies allowance, in-transit allowance, health and accident insurance, roundtrip 
international airfare and excess baggage allowance.  
 
Application for the 2022-2023 Fulbright Foreign Student Program (for Filipinos) will be 
online. All interested applicants must complete the online application, and are 
encouraged to visit the Fulbright Website (www.fulbright.org.ph). Deadline for online 
applications is on March 31, 2021. 
 
For further details and information, interested applicants may coordinate with                  
Ms. Milagros Tan, Program Officer, at telephone numbers (632) 8812-0919 and (632) 
8812-0945 or through email at mtan@fulbright.org.ph. 
 
 
 
ALICIA dela ROSA-BALA 
Chairperson 
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